
STUDENTS BECOME AN AGENT IN LIC: CAMP ACTIVITY 

A camp aimed at students becoming agents of LIC was conducted by LIC India at Government 

College of Arts and Science, Thiruthuraipoondi, on August 29, 2023. The objective was to provide 

students with an income-generating opportunity while they are still pursuing their education. During 

the camp, the LIC Chief Coordinator and company representatives addressed the students, discussing 

the possibilities of joining as LIC Agents and the income potential associated with it. The event was 

attended and supported by the college's principal, Dr. S. Maran, NSS Coordinator Dr. P. 

Panneerselvam, and faculty members who encouraged and motivated the students to explore this 

opportunity. 

 


